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WorkSafe Queensland advised Leaf Resources (the Company) late yesterday afternoon, that they would 
release the site back to the Company this morning at 6.00am AEST. That has happened and the Company 
is in possession of the Apple Tree Creek  site. Insurance assessors and company staff will now assess 
the damage from the 12th November 2021 incident. 

 

 

AUTHORISATION STATEMENT 

This announcement has been authorised to be given to ASX by the Board of Leaf Resources Limited. 
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